

P.O. Box 64408 00620 Nairobi T +254 (0) 730842000 E-mail: nairobi@diplobel.fed.be kenya.diplomatie.belgium.be

our reference 2023/MD8/78

<u>To</u>: UNEP Secretariat of the Governing Bodies Ms. Radhika Ochalik Secretary of Governing Bodies,

Ref: Your letter 1 March 2023, Reference: Governance Affairs/CPR/Bureau/2023

Dear Ms. Ochalik

As chairman of the group of Western European and Others Group for this semester, I have the honour to inform you that the group has agreed to nominate H.E. Mr. Gunnar Andreas Holm, Ambassador and Permanent Representative to UNEP of Norway as Vice-Chairman of the Bureau of the Committee of Permanent Representatives of UNEP.

Thank you and with best regards,

Done in Nairobi on 14/04/2023

Peter Maddens Ambassador and Permanent Representative of Belgium, Chair of the Western European and other States

NAIROB1